
 

 

 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

From: Jonathan Walling 
To: Haley, Nicole; Kennebeck, David 
Cc: OCE 
Subject: 20201027 Corpus Splitter Covid-19 Heater Discretion.pdf 
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 11:50:33 AM 
Attachments: 20201027 Corpu Splitter Covid-19 Heater Discretion.pdf 

Good morning, Ms. Haley: 

The TCEQ has evaluated your request for enforcement discretion. 

As presented, this request does not appear to be directly COVID-related. Therefore, enforcement 
discretion through this mechanism is not appropriate. In addition, blanket enforcement discretion 
requests are not considered through this process. Each request for discretion must provide a time 
frame by which the regulated entity anticipates returning to compliance. 

For further direction, please consider speaking with the TCEQ Region 14 Office-Corpus Christi. In 
addition, you may wish to consider speaking TCEQ’s Air Permits Division to see if MAERT limits based 
on the variable firing rates can be developed. 

Regards, 

Jonathan Walling, Area Director 
Coastal & East Texas Area 
Texas Commission on Environmental Quality 

From: Haley, Nicole 
Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2020 4:52 PM 
To: Jonathan Walling <jonathan.walling@tceq.texas.gov> 
Cc: Kennebeck, David 
Subject: 20201027 Corpu Splitter Covid-19 Heater Discretion.pdf 

Good Afternoon, 

Attached please find a request for enforcement discretion concerning emission limit exceedances 
due to COVID-19 at our Corpus Christi Splitter facility.  If you need additional information or have 
any questions please contact me.  Hope you have a goo day. 

Thank you, 
Nicole Haley 
Environmental Air Specialist 

Office: (361)903-1151 
Mobile: (361)206-9956 
Cell: (281) 386-1621 
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